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We want to congratu-

late Mike Nogavich for 

completing his PGA 

schools and getting his 

PGA Class A member-

ship. Mike has worked 

long and hard  to get 

through this program. 

For those of you not 

sure what it means to 

have a Class A mem-

bership, well, Mike is a 

certified PGA Member.  

Mike has put in  a lot of 

hours getting through 

this program and 

working here at TMGC. 

Mike has been doing 

most of the day to day 

operations in the pro 

shop and he has been 

doing a fantastic job.  

Great Job Mike! 

 

The 2020 year is coming to an end and what a difficult year it was with the pan-
demic across our nation. Locally in the beginning the Covid-19 cases were very low. 
Now the current number of cases has increased in the North State, so we at Table 
Mountain Golf Club will continue to exercise the importance of wearing a mask 
and social distancing while you’re at the facility.  If your ill with a cold or have been 
in contact with someone who has been infected with the Covid-19 virus, do your 
part and get checked out. Help protect your fellow golfing partners and avoid using 
the facility until you know your safe to socialize with friends and family. 

We have lost many long time members from Table Mountain Golf Club this past 
year for many different reasons. Lack of play, re-locating out of the area to name a 
couple. I encourage current members to talk about our course and its conditions 
with your friends and family members. Get them interested in a game you can play 
for a life time. What a better way to get out and enjoy the time outdoors and play 
a very challenging game. 

Check with the Pro shop staff for membership specials, or talk to Todd Moran our 
Head Pro and Director of Golf, he can help you find a membership that will fit your 
needs whether it’s single or family membership. 

I’ve been a member at Table Mountain Golf Club for quite a long time and I have to 
tip my visor to the great work Alejandro Hernandez has accomplished on our 
greens during the short period of time he’s been with us at Table Mountain Golf 
Club. The care and the repair work that his staff has been doing on the greens 
makes it enjoyable to putt on such a fine putting surface. Let’s all do our part by 
repairing your divots and a few more while you’re on the green.  I’m sure most of 
you have seen the repair work being done on all of the teeing areas and they will 
be in fine shape this coming spring. As you can see he’s adding trees to the course 
and thinning out the dead ones.  Alejandro has plans to get the course in prime 
shape for the 2021 New Year. 

Corinna Buchanan and her staff have done a fine job with the service during the 
complicated guidelines we need to follow, to ensure we are social distancing in the 
bar and grill areas. Please show some patience when ordering food or beverages. 
We will resume back to some normalcy once we start to get the upper hand on this 
virus in the North State.   

I’d like to wish at this time, to our Membership, Head Professional and Director of 
Golf, Department Heads and staff, and fellow Board of Directors a Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year. Enjoy your time with family and friends during this holiday 
period, get out and enjoy our great golf course. 

President of the Board of Directors, Roberto Esparza 



Table Mountain Men’s Golf Club 

Gentleman, we still are in the thick of it and hopefully very soon, they will get a handle 
on this epidemic. Table Mountain Golf Course and their team are doing all they can do 
to keep the course open and us playing the game we love. PLEASE ABIDE BY THE 
RULES SO THE COURSE CAN STAY OPEN.  
 
The tournaments the last two months. The Turkey Shoot and the Two-man best ball 
tournaments. Turkey Shoot,  First Flight winners, 1

st 
place—Guy Latouche/Garrett 

Moon, 2
nd

 place— Dave Moon/Johnny Smith, 3
rd

 place— Peter Davis/Bryan Flicker. 
Second Flight winners. 1

st
 place—Will Olive/Aaron Rogers, 2

nd
 place— Gabe An-

ders/Vince Sormano, 3
rd

 place— Alan Bunn/Randy Garewal. Third Flight winners, 1
st
 

place— Eric Ricketts/William Stavin. 2
nd

place— Mike Douglas/Dave Gresham. 
3

rd
place— Tony Baptista/Dave Dashler. Forth Flight winners, 1

st
 place—Fred Kroepe-

lin/Paul Redmond. 2
nd

place— Bob Eastham/Roland Hayes, 3
rd

place— Gino 
Aiello/Robert Castieberry. Closest to the Pin #3, Bryan Flicker, #7, Marcus Walberg, 
#12 Chuck Conner. #16, Bryan Flicker.  
 
Two Man best ball. First Flight winners, 1

st
 place—Marcus Walberg/Chuck Conner. 2

nd
 

place— Elliot Sanders/Jason Smock. 3
rd

 place— Peter Davis/Bryan Flicker. Second 
Flight winners, 1

st
 place—Vince Sormano/Gabe Anders, 2

nd
 place— Jim Mark-

lund/Bruce Toler. 3
rd

 place— Pete Huru/Ron Weiss. Third Flight winners, 1
st
 place— 

John Fleischmann/Pete Commesso. 2
nd

 place— Lance Edwards/Jim Freise. 3
rd

 
place— Tony King/Larry Swars. Fourth Flight winners, 1

st
 place—Roland Hayes/Mike 

Murphy. 2
nd

 place— Yves Latouche/Ed Melton. 3
rd

 place— Lonnie Garcia/Michael 
Ticknor. Closest to the Pin. #3 Tyler Edwards, #7 Steven Morales, #12 Hardeep 
Mundh, #16 Johnny Smith. Well Done everyone.  
 
I wanted to thank Todd and Mike for all that they do, the kitchen staff, they are doing 
such a great job, and to the grounds crew, the course is in great shape and it’s getting 
better and better, Thank you!  
 
Mark your calendars for the upcoming tournaments, February 21, NCGA 2- man Best 
Ball, Blue Tees. March 7, NCGA 4- man 2 best ball. April 11, 4-man Shamble, 2 drives 
blue tees and horse race. April 18, 2-man best ball, try and bring a guest. Please 
check in by 8:30 so the board can have a chance to warm up. Thank you to the board 
members that help make these tournaments run so smoothly and for all the time that 
they put in. Thank You! As always I look forward to seeing everyone on the course. 
  
  
“HUM BABY’ 
TMMGC President, Richard Willie Wilson 

 



Table Mountain Women’s Golf Club 

This has been a good year for our women’s club.  Adhering to the safety guidelines for the 

COVID-19 virus, we were able to continue golfing and enjoying our sport.  In August, we had a 

great turnout for the Club Championship with 21 ladies competing.  Congratulations to Sandy 

Goble our 2020 TMWGC Champion! 

The Most Improved Golfer award for 2020 went 

to Tracie Cvitkovich.  Tracie's handicap on 

12/1/19 was 16.7.  It dropped to 12.2 on 12/1/20 

- a drop of 4.5 strokes or an improvement of 

25% year over year!   Sandy Goble had the most 

birdies for this year with 60 birdies.  Elisa 

Senko had the most chip-ins with 11 chip-ins.  

Congratulations ladies! 

We are welcoming two new executive board 

members, Tracie Cvitkovich and Betty Horton, 

to our 2021 Executive Board for the TMWCG.  

A huge thank you to Elaine Thomas and Sue 

Snow for being such positive board members and selflessly contributing to our TMWGC.  The 

Executive Board members for 2012 are: 

Captain: Sally Stemen 

Co-Captain: Christl Yates 

Secretary: Traci Cvitkovich 

Treasurer: Sherry Sue 

Handicap: Janett Ott 

Tournament: Liz Coleman 

Social: Karen Scurlock 

Rules: Pam Wiechert 

NCGA Rep: Betty Horton 

 

If you are interested in joining the TMWGC, we have a ladies’ club tee time every Tuesday at 

8:15.  Please come join us on Tuesdays and have fun golfing.  Just let Jim know that you would 

like to join us when you check in with the Pro Shop. 

See you on the course, 

Christl Yates 



WHAT’S HAPPENING AT TMGC 

 
2700 Oro Dam Blvd. West 
Oroville, CA 95965     

Table Mountain Golf Club 

Pro Shop Phone: 530-533-3922 
Fax: 530-533-0550 
Email: tmgc.proshop@gmail.com 

Check out our  website! 

tablemountaingolf.com 

DRIVING RANGE 

CARD 

$60.00 

This is a card that you can purchase in 

the Pro Shop that is a $90 value. 

 

 
JANUARY 

TMGC Ladies Club    January 7, 14, 21, & 28   8:30 am TT                   

Kelly Ridge Ladies Club   January 5, 12, 19, & 26   8:30 am TT 

Men’s Club Tournament   January 10     9 am Mod SG 

Martin Luther King Birthday  January 18     Holiday                         

 

FEBRUARY 

TMGC Ladies Club    February 4, 11, 18, & 25   8:30 am TT 

Kelly Ridge Ladies Club   February 2, 9, 16, & 23   8:30 am TT 

Big Game Tournament   February 6     9 am TT       

Valentines Day Tournament & Dinner February 13     1 pm Mod SG 

TMGC Annual Dinner (Pending)  February 19     5 pm             

TMGC Par 3 Tournament   February 20     9 am TT         

Men’s Club Tournament   February 21     9 am Mod SG                       

 

TT= Tee Time     Mod SG= Modified Shot Gun    SG= Shot Gun    BYO= Book your own TT

           

ALL DINNERS ARE PENDING DUE TO 

COVID-19 


